
Foothill	School	Community	Council	
October	21,	2015	Minutes	
	

• Minutes	from	the	last	meeting	were	approved	
• Epic	Technology	Grant	spending	discussed	

o We	raised	enough	money	to	get	the	matching	grant.	
o We	are	well	positioned	to	utilize	the	technology	thanks	to	our	wonderful	teachers.	
o We	have	our	technology	focused	on	student	learning.	The	technology	is	an	accelerator	

not	a	driver	for	student	learning.	
• Internet	safety	and	privacy	is	now	an	SCC	responsibility	

o The	district	has	iBoss	as	our	filter	system	
o Our	computer	teacher	discusses	internet	safety	with	all	the	kids	
o A	Netsmartz	representative	will	come	to	educate	the	students	
o We	will	consider	helping	teach	the	kids	to	clear	the	cache	on	their	devices	
o Parent	Education:	We	would	like	to	thank	the	community	for	their	support	of	the	

technology	fundraiser,	show	them	how	it	will	be	used,	and	address	any	safety	concerns	
that	they	may	have.	This	will	likely	occur	in	January	or	February	as	an	evening	event.	

• Reviewed	the	Trust	Land	Final	Report	2014-2015	
• Reviewed	Stake	Holder’s	report	
• November	19th	at	1:30	there	will	be	a	presentation	about	the	2011	bond.	This	presentation	is	

especially	for	the	SCC	and	PTA.	

	


